European Union Committee

House of Lords London SWIA 0PW Tel: 020 7219 6083 Fax: 020 7219 6715 euclords@parliament.uk www.parliament.uk/lords

26 February 2014

David Melding AM
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 INA

Dear David

Commission Work Programme 2014

I am writing to you to thank you for the contributions your Committee made to the EU Committee's thinking on the Commission Work Programme here in the House of Lords.

It was tremendously useful to have the view of the National Assembly for Wales in informing our response to the Commission, which I attach for your information.

I look forward to seeing you at the next European Chairs UK meeting, and in the meantime, please do get in touch if you are visiting London and in a position to meet with myself and other members of the EU Select Committee.

Jours,

Im.

Lord Boswell
Chairman of the European Union Committee